
 
 

March 23rd, 2020, 6:35 AM 
Dear MYIS Community, 
 
We hope you had a great weekend! ​Thank you again for the amazing work you are all doing in supporting your 
child/ren with distance learning. Your participation has highlighted the important role you play in the education of 
your child/ren, further strengthening the home school partnership. ​As we head into week two of Distance 
Learning we have a few surveys and articles to share. It is important to note that ALL surveys are written in both 
English and Thai so that the majority of our families are able to provide their feedback and information. 
 
EVERY Monday and Thursday I will be sharing with the school community ​THIS​ survey and asking you to 
complete it. It is asking for you to update us on your families health and wellbeing. This is VITAL and important 
information and ALL members of the MYIS family will be asked to complete it (families, teachers and staff) in 
order for us to have an up to date awareness of our MYIS community. If you have had ANY symptoms you 
MUST inform us immediately! The same goes for if you have been in contact with anyone who has been 
diagnosed with CoVID-19.  
 
In alignment with our core MYIS value centred around a partnership with our families, we are asking for your 
voice in regards to the ongoing development of our Distance Learning Program. Each week I will be hosting a 
Zoom session for any members of the community who may have questions or want to hear the latest updates in 
person however I want to ensure that ALL families have an opportunity for their voice to be heard. Also, each 
week you will be asked to complete ​THIS​ quick survey providing your feedback regarding our Distance Learning 
Program. This feedback will be synthesised and discussed with our teachers and used as one piece of data in 
further enhancing the program for our students.  
 
Also attached to this email are two articles that are from UNICEF. They are written with the aim of offering 
support and guidance to parents as they navigate this unfamiliar situation the world is facing with CoVID-19. 
Please look at the UNICEF website for more information. 
 
I am looking forward to hearing from you and to seeing the students enjoy another week of Distance Learning! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mel 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1PcD9wVZnRSWT8Z2EsS4KglsxrXhcmvilOsuv_4vLF_Y/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16hhZ4OIWAj7sif0ZFk7PBVH5fhaN0P-Q8eJJ8PENXdk/edit

